
  
Dear Claire, I am looking into the details of the email you sent on 18th May 2017 about dog 
fouling in West Felton. 
I have attached a picture of  the village with bins highlighted, even though these are normal 
bins they can be used for dog pooh bags, and should have signs on them indicating this, I will 
check this on my next inspections and update them where necessary.  
On Friday 19th May I put up three new style signs ‘ we’re watching you’ . One on Fox Lane by 
The Willows and two over the bridge on Fox Lane, one being on the corner of Threadneedle 
Street. 
I have checked when we last did a mail shot to houses about dog fouling. 
I will arrange to do a mail shot to The Willows, Willows Crescent and Applewood Heights; 
Applewood Close was done last year. If you consider any other road may be required please 
let me know. 
With reference to utilising the dog warden, do you have details of locations and approximate 
times when the fouling takes place, so that we make the most of this valuable but 
limited resource.  
We do not as a council supply ‘dog mess’ bags or the dispensers. 
Hope the above will be of help with this issue. 
Regards 

                                           Martin 

  
Martin Mee 
Shropshire Council 
Play Inspections and Maintenance Officer 
Park Hall Depot 
Whittington 
Oswestry 
SY11 4AH 

 

 


